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We have a big fundraiser coming up Since January, we have been able
at the end of summer and are looking .

for help on our fundraising to serve several foster families
committee. If you are interested in and we have made p]&l’lS fOI'
helping organize and run fundraisers S

to support foster families, please Sever al eXCltlng events!
contact us!

Thanks to the generous contributions of our
supporters, we've been able to provide:

Two families with Care Baskets, after a child
left their home.

Seven Welcome Baskets to families
welcoming a child to their home

Seventeen gift cards for gas and groceries,
as part of our continuing support.

We will be hosting a Mother’s Day Brunch on May

The past few months, we’ve been busy 20th for all foster and adoptive mothers in Macon

partnering with local churches and County. We are also planning our big block party for

?th?l? organizations to best support this summer for all foster/adoptive families. If you're
amilies.

interested in helping with these events, contact us!

Grace Presbyterian Church of Franklin
hosted a meal prep day so that we can
bless families with a frozen meal when S D :
they welcome a child into their home. N o o,

First Alliance Church for Franklin
hosted a luncheon and attendees
donated items for our welcome baskets.
Dorcas Daughters has also made many
blankets for welcome baskets.

Duffle Bag Project in Virginia donated 15
duffle bags (and books) for us to give to
foster children in Macon County!




